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October 23, 2023
Coaches Challenge, Tuesday, October 24, 2023,

benefiting Madi’s House & Nate’s Toy Box
Raffle & Split the Pot Tickets $5/each or 6 for $20

HONOR FLIGHT TRI-STATE
“Welcome Home Rally” after each flight at CVG Airport 9:00 PM

meet at the bottom of the escalator in the arrival area
If you are interested in being a guardian, contact Tom Sullivan

YOUTH OF THE MONTH

November 15 - Colerain High School, Tom Abercrombie & Tyler Gagnon
November 29 - Mercy McAuley High School, LeeAnn Mann & Bob Findley
December 20 - LaSalle High School, Bill Dorward & Bill Harvey
February 7 - Roger Bacon High School, Skip Schoettmer & Steve Klipfel
February 21 - North College Hill High School, Rick Buller & Jim Buller
March 6 - Mt. Healthy High School, John Galbraith & Dave Bryant
March 20 - Northwest High School, Steve Lambert & Russ Finney

SPEAKER/MEETING SCHEDULE

October 25 - Jim Rodd - Jeff Weckback, Colerain Township Administrator
November 1 - Skip Schoettmer - Hope's Closet, Mark Phair, Executive Director, and

Liz Roda Foster, Foster Parent Support Manager
November 8 - Tom Sullivan - Veteran’s Day Program, Bob Fritz, Guardian Honor Flight
November 15 - YOM, Colerain High School, Tom Abercrombie & LeeAnn Mann
November 22 - No Meeting
November 29 - YOM, Mercy McAuley High School, Tyler Gagnon & Bob Findley
December 6 - Rick Buller
December 13 - Prediction Dinner
December 20 - YOM, LaSalle High School, Bill Dorward & Bill Harvey
December 27 - No Meeting

Clovernook is closed the month of January, therefore, our meetings will be off site. I will
update where the meetings are held as soon as the information is available.
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